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Dear Parents,

It has been an absolute joy to watch
your children grow and learn
throughout this year.
Your child has worked hard and
accomplished so much during this
year. They have developed important
academic and social skills that will
serve them well as they continue on
their educational journey.
We are so proud of all that your child
has achieved this term, and we know
that they will continue to do great
things in the years to come.          
 Thank you for your support and
involvement throughout the year.
Your partnership has been invaluable
in helping your child succeed.
We wish you all a safe and happy
summer and look forward to seeing
your child continue to flourish in the
next school year.

Prep Teachers.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE
TERM

Read My Shirt Day

Urdu Poetry
Recital Day

Pajama Party

Parents' Day

Punjab Cultural Day

'I Love Reading'
Month

Eid Milan Party



As the summer break approaches, we want to take a
moment to reflect on the past academic year and
provide you with some tips to ensure that your child
has a safe and enjoyable summer.

It is important to remember that summer break can
present some unique challenges for both parents and
children. With that in mind, we would like to offer the
following tips to help ensure that your child has a safe
and enjoyable summer:

1.  Set a routine:
While it is important for children to enjoy the freedom
of summer, maintaining a routine can help them stay
on track and avoid boredom. Establish a consistent
wake-up time, and scheduled activities, and make
sure your child is getting enough sleep.

2. Encourage physical activity: 
Summer is a great time for children to get outside and
engage in physical activities. Encourage your child to
participate in sports, go for walks or bike rides or play
with friends.

3. Limit screen time: 
Set limits on screentime and encourage your child to
engage in activities that promote learning, curiosity,
and creativity. 

4. Foster a love of learning: 
Encourage your child to continue reading, writing and
learning during the summer months. Visit a book store
go for a walk, visit a museum and explore new things.

A Summer Break Guide                   
 for Parents



Limit Screen Time



Number Spellings- zero to ten

Telling the Time: o' clock

Measurement:
Non standard measuring units
Volume and Capacity
Comparing objects by using the
following vocabulary tall/short,
big/small, least/most

Introduction to Subtraction

Number patterns in grid

Counting backwards from 50

Vertical Addition Sums

Word Problems

3D shapes

Ordinal Numbers with spellings

Introducing Money

Counting in 10s (backward and
forward)

Mental Math (adding 2,
subtracting 1 and 0)

In the ClassroomIn the Classroom  
FOLLOWING ARE THE LEARNING SKILLS/CONCEPTS COVERED BY PREPS  IN THE 2ND TERM:

We read a lot this term. We did
comprehension passages together
and answered questions based on
what we had read.

Poems and rhyming words: We learnt
that text can also be present in the
form of a poem.

Creative Writing: As our children
blossomed, we progressed from
writing simple sentences to creative
writing.

Short narratives: Telling short stories
from their lives.

Short descriptive paragraphs: based
on illustrations/picture stimuli.

Picture sequencing

Writing simple sentences using:
has/have, and/ but/ because, on, like.

Question Marks/Words

Listening to and responding to read-
aloud to build vocabulary and
comprehension.

Developing phonic knowledge and
phonemic awareness

Building confidence and speaking
skills during 'Show & Tell' and 'Role
Plays'.

NUMBERSENGLISH 



SOCIAL SCIENCE 

Part of a plant
Characteristics of plants
Types of plants
Similarities and differences
between plants and animals

Living and nonliving things
Description of materials

Where do sounds come from?
Types of sounds
How are sounds useful?

Habitats: Ocean and Tundra

Plants:

Materials:

Forces:
Push and Pull

Sounds:

VALUES & ETHICS 

First three kalmas

Kindness

Cleanliness

Honesty

Being Thankful and
Grateful

Importance of Ramzan
and celebrating Eid uL
Fitr

Earth Day

Mutual Respect

Stories from the
Prophets' lives





As the school year comes to a close, I want to take a
moment to let you all know how truly proud I am of each
one of you! You've made our classroom sparkle with your
bright smiles, endless curiosity, and cheery laughter.
Watching you grow and learn has been an absolute joy,
and I feel so lucky to have been your teacher this year.
Though we must say goodbye for now, please know that I
will always cherish our time together. Have a fantastic
summer holiday, and don't forget to keep learning and
exploring the world around you. 

With Love and Big Hugs,
 Aunty Mehak

As you prepare to leave this year, I want you to
remember that you are capable of achieving great
things. Don't be afraid to try new things and take risks.
Believe in yourself and keep pushing forward. Lastly,
always be kind, compassionate, and empathetic
towards others. Wishing you all the best for the future.
                                                 
Love, 
Aunty Maida.

Straight from theStraight from the
Teachers' HeartsTeachers' Hearts

Work hard, and success will be knocking on your door.
Have faith in yourself because I have faith in you. Good
luck to you all Everything seems impossible until it is
done❤️

Love,
 Aunty Ayesha

I can't tell you how proud I am of each one of you. I
have loved watching you learn and explore the world
around you. Your curiosity and creativity have made
every day special. So keep learning, asking questions,
and trying new things. I can't wait to see all the
amazing things you will do in the future.

Love Aunty Farah



I know that much of this year will fade from your
memories with the passage of time. Some of this year
will perhaps from my memory as well, but I hope that
we see each other again. I hope that if we do, whether
you are 7 or 27, we can look at one another with a smile
and remember that Once Upon a Time, you were 5, and
Once Upon a Time, I was your teacher. Until that day....

Aunty Durriya
                                                  

It has been an absolute pleasure being your teacher this
year. I have loved getting to know each and every one of
you and watching you learn and grow. I will miss you all so
much. Remember to always do your best and be kind to
others. I wish you all the best for the next year.

With love and appreciation,
Aunty Samra

I have experienced your growth in learning over the past

year. It was amazing to have you in my class! I hope to see you
all have bright futures ahead. Wishing you all the best in life.

Love,
 unty Amna

You all are like flowers, unique in your way. All of you
have some special traits that I will cherish always. Wish
you all, the best of everything.

Love,
Aunty Amina

Straight from theStraight from the
Teachers' HeartsTeachers' Hearts



Throughout the year, we have explored many things,
made new friends, laughed together, and grown in so
many ways. I wish you continue to be curious, creative
and kind to others. And I'm excited to see all the
wonderful things you accomplish next year.

Love,
Aunty Maira
                                                  

Thank you for trying your best. Thank you for
making us smile and laugh each day. All the best! 💕

Love,
Aunty Amna

"Why fit in when you were born to stand out?" 
-Dr. Suess

Aunty Tahira

I want you all to have faith in your limitless potential.

Aunty Tehreem

Straight from theStraight from the
Teachers' HeartsTeachers' Hearts


